
Social Media Policy       
 

Social Media plays an integral part in promoting St Francis FC and is operated in accordance with the 
FAI’s Social Media Policy - 
https://www.fai.ie/sites/default/files/atoms/files/FAI%20Social%20Media%20Policy.pdf 

Numerous platforms are used such as Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 

All members, volunteers, parents, and spectators need to be aware of this policy when attending 
games and intending on photographing or recording games.  

All suspected breaches of this policy should be reported to the team coach or the Club Childrens 
Officer (CCO). 
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